From:

"William T. Barton"

To:

<mli>ingston@utah.gov>

Date:

3/29/2009 4:21 PM

Subject:

PacifiCorp Increase

Dear Public Service Commission:

I am very concerned about the case in which PacifiCorp is asking for a rate increase of \$45 million. I understand that the power company is probably running pretty tight at this time, but that is the situation with every family and every business that they serve. At a time when the economy and income is at its lowest ebb in many years, it is not wise to allow an increase to PacifiCorp or any of our regulated utilities.

Please consider the disastrous impact on all factors of our society an increase in energy rates would cause when making your decision on this case.

Sincerely, Bill Barton